
New Horizon Medical is excited to announce the launch of its new group
medical visits focused on weight loss and healthy living. These visits will
provide a comprehensive approach to weight management, incorporating
medical nutrition, fitness, and lifestyle medicine.

Participants will benefit from face-to-face time with medical practitioners,
weekly nutrition advice, cooking demonstrations, group fitness 
activities, and peer support. The program is designed to 
empower individuals to make sustainable lifestyle changes 
and achieve their weight loss goals.

A significant benefit of these group visits is that 
participants will only have one copayment per week, 
compared to the usual two. Additionally, these group
visits will replace the patient's current weekly
individual visits.

"We believe that a holistic approach is key to successful
weight management," states Debbie Petrone, Clinical 
Director at New Horizon Medical. "Our group visits provide 
the support, education, and resources individuals need to make 
lasting changes."

NEW HORIZON MEDICAL
LAUNCHES GROUP MEDICAL VISITS for WEIGHT LOSS

REGISTRATION

774-215-5579

Tuesday’s
Beginning May 2025

Times
7:00 and 9:00 AM

www.newhorizonmed.com

Location
113 Washington St., Foxboro
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